Submission No. 731

(Inq into better support for carers)
To the committee FCHY (reps) fe.c. ly)wlef
Kerry

[ am writing this short letter in hope for a better deal for
carers. My husband and myself are getting on with our age it
would be lovely to think that our 28 year old daughter would be
looked after well when we no further can. She has celebral palsy
very severe as we have to do everything for her wash, bath toilet
feed clean teeth dress the list is endless we don’t mind of course
she is our daughter but nobody asks to be born with a disability so
a bit of help would be appreciated in our case we are looking for
permanent care in our town so she will still have family around
her. I thank you for taking the time for this letter

Regards
Kerry





